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12th March 2015
Bug Busting Day – Thursday 12th March
Please don’t forget to check your child’s hair today and treat if necessary. If parents at every school all check and treat at once we hope so be able to make a real difference to the problem. It is recommended that children’s hair is checked weekly by combing through with a fine toothed comb and plenty of conditioner. If you do find lice remember to check the adults in the family too!
Comic Relief

Children are welcome to come to school dressed for comic relief tomorrow in return for a minimum donation of 50p. Please make sure that their clothes are suitable for playing out in. The cookery club will be making cakes tonight to sell to parents after good work assembly and we anticipate that there will be enough to sell to the children at playtime. If your child would like to buy a cake please send in an additional 50p. Please note that we will not be selling red noses.
School Calendar

Parents using the website have commented that the calendar on the homepage has limited information and is not as clear as it could be. Please click on the calendar tab at the top of the page for a full page view and additional detail. Hovering over an event will provide more information.
URC Visit

Class 4 really enjoyed their visit to URC on Tuesday where they painted mugs, planted bulbs and learned about the Easter story. They would like to thank the team at URC for their hospitality and putting so much effort into providing interesting activities.
News from Christ Church

There will be a Gift Day and Thanksgiving Service on Saturday 21st March and Sunday 22nd March.    On the Saturday members of the church are hoping to read continuously from the books of Genesis and Revelation from 10.00 am to 3 pm and there will be a display of children’s colouring of pictures from the book of Genesis in the Narthex and in the Church.  There will be a small prize for each picture completed and a prize for the best in each class.  On Sunday the Archdeacon of Macclesfield the Rt. Rev. Ian Bishop will be conducting the Thanksgiving Service.  The children’s pictures will still be in place for the school Easter Service on 25th March.
Jo Griffin, Headteacher
